Fox River & Countryside Fire/Rescue District
34W 500 Carl Lee Road

St. Charles, IL. 60174

(630)584-3473

Fax(630)584-8266

www.Irclr.org

December 23, 2015

Kane County Zoning Board
Attn: Mr. Mark VanKerhoff
719 Batavia Ave.

Geneva, IL 60134

Re: Glenwood School — 2" Driveway

Dear Mark,

Regarding your conversation with Captain Sutherland on December 22, 2015,
referencing the second driveway, at the Glenwood Schaool site, we have discussed the
issue using the old driveway to McDonald Road. We both agree that since that road
was never used by the school, we do not feel it would be required by the Fire District.
We have reviewed the site and we find that the entrance off of Silver Glen Road does
not hinder our operation at this time. If you have any other questions, or concerns,
please contact Captain Sutherland.

Singerely,
(ol At

Chief Carl DelLeo
Fox River & Courryside Fire/Rescue District
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